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Subject: Re: Fw: Fw: Fwd: Dart
From:  Avv. Aldo Salvadé (aldo.salvade@gmail.com)
To: robdudrenec@yahoo.co.uk;

Date: Friday, 28 December 2018, 9:04

Hi Robert,

I'm glad to hear that you are enjoying the Dart!

I see you refer to the clutch, do you mean the 2nd gear is somehow "hard" to put on? That's
because when I bought the car the 2nd gear didn't work at all, so a new mechanism was installed.
As I said, I have used quite seldom the car, so the mechanism is so difficult to operate. But the
disk of the clutch is new.

I have at present a lot of work to do, as a matter of fact I'm spending the Christmas holydays at the
office, so I'll give few info and come back to you later.

I bought the car in May 2009 from Classic Automobiles, Armoury Way, London. The previous
keeper was a certain Mr. Dennis N. Allsop, who bought the car brand new in 1960 and sold it to
Classic Automobiles in April 2009.

I've not yet received the CMR, if you could e-mail me a copy that would be great!

Happy New Year to you and your wife!

Aldo e Susanna

1123/12/2018 18:59, robert dudrenec ha scritto:

Hi Aldo,

I've had a nice morning giving the car a brief (illegal!) run and having a good look around her.

[ have to say, she runs really nicely doesn't she - such a great noise...

I will give her a good polish and service in the New Year and maybe get the clutch either adjusted
or changed at the same time (I hope the former!).

Anyway, I was wondering if you have any history of the car - the dealer you brought it from,
previous keeper, when it was restored, any work you have done on it etc., etc.

I trust you will receive the CMR before the end of the year. If you want me to e-mail you a copy,
just let me know.

Lastly, thanks once again for the car. Both my wife and I like it a LOT.

Very Happy Christmas.

Robert and Tamzin.

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

On Fri, 21 Dec 2018 at 7:49 PM, Aldo Salvadé
<aldo.salvade@gmail.com> wrote:

Hi Robert!

Good news! Yes indeed, the trip back to UK was much faster than the one to Genoa!
Thank you for sending to me the CMR.

*All the best

Aldo

11 giorno ven 21 dic 2018, 19:08 robert dudrenec <robdudreneci@yahoo.co.uk> ha scritto:
Hi Aldo, .

https://mail.yahoo.com/neo/launch?.sre=ymé&reason=myc 05/03/2019



